
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Mauchline Community, Friends & Partners, 

As you may be aware last year we collaborated 

with Mauchline Community Council and submitted a bid for 

grant funding to the Place Based Investment Programme 

(PBIP) to support our first phase of public realm improvement 

works. Due to some delays these planned works are yet to 

commence, however we are now happy to share with you 

that we have again received further   support this year to 

complete our second phase of lighting improvements .  

Our successful application to the PBIP this year will support 

our second phase of lighting improvement works including 

the replacement of all 7 street lights across the Loudoun 

Street carpark with decorative posts and teardrop style    

lanterns to match our planned styles for Loudoun Street. 

If you would like further information regarding this or any   

other aspect of Mauchline CARS please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Darran Littauer-Dolan 

Mauchline CARS Project Officer 

www.east-ayrshire.gov.uk/mauchlinecars  

Facebook- @mauchlinecars  

Instagram- @mauchline_cars  
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